
2022 Parent Pilgrimage

Guided By: Mandy Connor, CEWA Director of Teaching & Learning
Date: Sunday, 18th September 2022 

Time: 8:45am - 2:45pm



Meet 8:45am at St Joseph's Church Subiaco
9am Mass at St Joseph's Church

Approximate end time 2:45pm at Bardon Park, Maylands



Adult Only Event
Please wear appropriate footwear and pack and carry water, snacks, hat and sun protection.

Some refreshments will be provided at the end of the walk in Bardon Park, Maylands.



Trybooking - https://www.trybooking.com/CBKXV
Tickets $5

CSPWA Council and Staff would be delighted to have you join us
for our first ever Parent Pilgrimage.

The Camino Salvado is a pilgrimage from Subiaco to New Norcia WA in the
spirit of Dom Salvado, a pioneering monk from Santiago in Spain. The
pilgrimage traces Dom Salvado's footsteps in 1846 when he founded

Australia's unique monastery town of New Norcia.



The CSPWA pilgrimage will follow the first section of this pilgrimage route. It
will commence at St Joseph's Church in Subiaco, go through the city to St

Mary's Cathedral and along the river to Bardon Park in Maylands (a distance
of approximately 9kms). 




On Pilgrimage, we encounter God, ourselves, others and nature. The CSPWA
pilgrimage will be an opportunity for participants to learn more about, and to
experience the ancient faith tradition of pilgrimage, while spending time with

others from our Catholic School's Communities.


